
News From Room 6- Mrs. Kobza’s First Grade- 11-4-19

Dear Families,
It was great to see so many of you during last week’s activities.  Thank you
to all the parents who offered their time as chaperones at Wallkill View 
Farm.  Thanks also to parents who donated pumpkins and/or participated 
in Pumpkin Math.  Finally, thanks to all who helped with Halloween 
costumes.

Upcoming dates:
 Tuesday 5th: Superintendent’s Conference day- No school
 Thursday 7th: Evacuation Drill.  Students to be released 15 minutes 

early.  All students are requested to ride the bus.
 Monday 11th: Veterans’ Day- No school
 Thursday 14th: Picture Retake Day
 Wednesday 27th, 28th, 29th – Thanksgiving Break

Hip Hop Dance Residency: Students had their first class with Edwin last 
week.  They have 3 classes this week on Monday, Wednesday, and 
Thursday.
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